Well done to our Cross
Country Team who
represented that school
admirably last Friday at
the District Cross
Country. Well done to all
the students and | am
pleased to announce that
10 students have now
qualified for the Division
Cross Country later in the
term. Thank you to our

teachers who supported the children through the event and to all our

families who cheered on our students.

This year the Department of Education have made some changes to
Foundation (Prep) Enrolments for 2024. Over the past couple of months,

we have been running school tours for families of children who are looking

to enrol their child in Prep next year. The tours alternate between Tuesday

Celebrating 122 Years 1901-2023

and Wednesday morning at 9:30am,
please contact the office if you
would like to book in for a tour. We
are now able to accept enrolments
of students who are in our school
zone or who have siblings at the
school. Students in these categories
are guaranteed enrolment at the
school. While enrolment forms are
not due until Friday 28th July, we do
ask all our current families to get
their enrolment forms in as soon as
possible to support us with planning
for 2024.

School
Photos
24 May
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Families of students who live
outside the Carrum Primary
School Zone and would like
their child to be considered
for enrolment in 2024 need
to complete an ‘Application
to Enrol’ and submit it to the
office either in person or via
email by the 28th July. We
will notify families by the
11th August if these
applications are successful.

Information relating to our

tour, transition dates,

enrolment documentation and instructions on how to enrol your child at the
school can be found by visiting the enrolment page on our website
carrumps.vic.edu.au/enrolment. If you have any questions about enrolling
your child at the me at the school on 9772 1117.

It is very important that we have up to date contact details for all the Cuncuium

students at the school. At the end of last term, we sent home a request to B G

free day)
29 May

families to update contact details and at this stage only a few families have
returned these forms. Please complete these forms if you are yet to do so
and return them to the office so we can update them appropriately.

Coming into winter we tend
to get an increase of colds,
flus and COVID-19. Please
continue to discuss the
importance of maintaining
good hygiene practices with
your children to help them
stay safe and healthy. Our
teachers will continue to
educate the students about
the importance of being
hygienic. Together we should
be able to minimise illness

over the winter months.
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They will be learning all about
books and how to use a library
properly. The following week
we have our School Photo Day
on Wednesday 24th May.

Students will need to wear their school
uniform for the photos. If you need any
support with accessing uniform, please contact
the office and we will do our best to help.
Information on how to order photographs has
been sent home. Please make sure you read
through this information carefully to ensure
your orders are processed correctly.

Click For
Calendar

Finally, we will be having an assembly on

Friday in the multipurpose room. It is a Dates

difficult job to lead the assembly and our
students do a wonderful job. We are aware that
this space can become quite noisy
with lots of people inside. We have
spoken to the students this week
about being a good audience and
the expectations around listening
respectfully. There have been a few
changes to how our assembly will
run. If you could support us by
following the lead of the student'’s
running assembly that would be
greatly appreciated.

Best regardes,
Clem Langford

Principal
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CALENDAR

Zany Silly Hair Day
17 May

19 May

24 May

Carrum Beach Patrol
27 May (9-10am)

Parent - Teacher Meetings
21 June
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Carrum Primary School

SchoolPix is coming to photograph on:

ORDER ONLINE AT WWW.SCHOOLPIX.COM.AU

Early Bird orders with free delivery to your school close

five working days after your last photography session.
A postage fee will apply for orders placed after this date.
Sibling orders must be placed prior to 8am on Wednesday, 24 May 2023.

Misplaced your order flyer? Please visit www.schoolpix.com.au and use the student search to
find your child’s unique ID or contact our Customer Care team on 1300 766 055.

Please note: Cash orders will not be accepted

‘m‘ " YOU'VE MADE THE WISE CHOICE.
Sgh () IP]X 1300 766 055 - www.schoolpix.com.au « help@schoolpix.com.au
THE WTSE CH¢
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Our school' is taking part in the
Wonder Recycling Rewards campaign this term.

Help us collect bread bags so we can earn points
to redeem on new RHSports equipment.

It’s simple! All you need to do is keep your empty
bread bags and send them to school’ with your kids!
We will then place them in Wonder’s pink collection
box and post them off to be recycled. The more we
collect the more points our school’ earns!

Collections close 7th July.

Tip for collecting:
Use one empty bread bag
to collect a bunch of other bags.

Did you know?

Last year, schools collected over
10 tonnes of soft plastic, that's the
weight of an elephant!

LET'S GET COLLECTING!

“Includes early learning centres and pre-schools.

Tag @wonder.australia #wonderrecyclingrewards
to share all your recycling champion stories!
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. NEIBALL THIS
YEAR?

Our welcoming, friendly
and engaging club are
looking for some new
super stars to join our
netball family next winter
season!

SCAN QR
CODE FOR
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Get in touch today!

Providing Complimentary Initial Consultations
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Transforming
lives for stronger
communities

Healthy & Respectful
Relationships

Do you know what a healthy & respectful relationship looks like?

Family Life's Early Help Program have teamed When:
up with Relationships Australia to learn about llamto 1pm
healthy and respectful relationships! Thursday, 25th of May 2023
. . Where:
The Workghop yvlll foc}lf‘ on d.lfferent o Westall Community Hub, 35 Fairbank Rd, Clayton
relationships like families, friends and intimate South VIC 3169
partners and how we can make sure they're
positive and healthy! We’ll also discuss how to Cost:
look after your own wellbeing when you're in a FREE but bookings are essential and spaces limited
relationship! Eligibility:

Available to Families/Carers with Children 0-18yrs
residing in City of Kingston, Bayside City, Frankston
City and the Mornington Peninsula Shire.

Book by clicking the Eventbrite link here
or scan the QR code below

Lo | n [==I=

www.familylife.com.au
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PROUDLY |[ FoatstonCity \ 2 Relaflorstips fusirndis. M;}&;TON seawinds %
SUPPORTED BY KINGSTON \ Bayside VICTORIA PENINSULA COMMUNITY HUB S

Y COUNGIL Shire
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